
This year's Battle of the Books team just finished its 
season and came in 3rd place in the entire 
district!  They also received the "Seventy Plus" award 
for scoring at least 70 points at each of the six battles 
this year. In addition to that, they were one of four 
schools to be in the 500 club, scoring a total of 508 
points for the year!  Students who participated on the 
team this year were 4th graders Yazdan Raza and 
Ayesha Syed. 5th graders were Avi Amin, Irene 
Bogusz, Tyler Fencl, Christopher Garbarz, Lauren 
Kohl, Lauryn Martin, Nicholas Raymundo, Safa Syed, 
and 6th grader Rachel Hovious. Every year there is a 
list of about 60 books including 28 fiction novels, 16 
nonfiction, and 16 picture books.  We are proud of our team members who showed hard work, 
dedication and awesome Centennial Eagle Pride! 

Calling All Readers!!! We are looking for any students who will be in 4th, 5th, or 6th grade 
next year who like to read and compete to join our winning team next year. The reading list is 
out and can be picked up in our library. The PTC has agreed once again to purchase the books 
for next year's list. They can also be checked out at the local public libraries. 

Our coaches this year were Mrs. Leone and Mrs. Stoughton. Mrs. Leone is resigning, so we 
would like to thank her for 3 years of dedicated service to our team. 

B O B  ( B a t t l e  o f  t h e  B o o k s )  a n o t h e r  G r e a t  Y e a r  

 March 24-28 Spring Recess 

 Mon. 3-31 Classes  

Resume 

 Mon. 3-31 Dental Clinic 

 Tues. 4-1 6th Grade Camp 

 Wed. 4-9 PTC 7pm 

 April 15-May 8 MAP Testing  

 Fri. 4-18 No School-Spring Holiday 
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“This is a great book!”  I’m glad I am a team 

member on BOB.  Ask me another question so 

I’m am ready to “battle”. 

*A new state mandate requires 

all school-age children to have 

2 varicella vaccines. Most 

students at Centennial only 

have 1.  Letters have been sent 

to those missing this vaccine.  

Students will NOT be allowed 

into school next year without 

proof of this vaccine. 

Attention 5th Graders 

*Get your physicals in early 

to avoid the summer rush.  

You WILL NOT be allowed 

to start 6th grade without out 

it. 

*Did you get a form home 

stating that your child failed 

his vision exam?  Please visit 

your eye doctor and return 

the form to school ASAP. 

N e w s  f r o m  t h e  H e a l t h  o f f i c e  

C a l e n d a r  o f  e v e n t s  

 Tues. 4-29 5th Grade Band Concert 

 Wed. 4-30 6th Grade Band Concert 

 Fri. 5-2 No School-SIP Day 

 Wed. 5-14 5th & 6th Grade 

Orchestra Concert 

 Wed. 5-14 Honor’s Night 6:30pm 

with PTC following at 7pm 

 Mon. 5-26 No School-Memorial  Day 
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